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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 3, 2025 

 
LAFAYETTE UTILITIES SYSTEM HAS LIFTED THE BOIL WATER ADVISORY NOTIFICATION  

 
LAFAYETTE, LA– Lafayette Utilities System (LUS) has lifted the Boil Water Advisory for residents 
and businesses in the areas north of Johnston Street, south of West Congress Street, west of 
Cajundome Boulevard, and east of Bertrand Drive. 
 
Water samples collected by LUS under the guidance of the Louisiana Department of Health-
Office of Public Health have been cleared.  
  
After a boil advisory, customers should: 
• Dispose of the next three batches of ice from ice makers 
• Run empty dishwasher one time on the hottest or sanitize setting  
• Unscrew faucet aerators, run water for 5 minutes then clean and reinstall the aerator 
 
LUS Mission Statement: As a publicly owned utilities system, we provide high quality, 
competitively priced services that exceed our customers’ expectations and contribute to the 
Consolidated Government to support other community needs. 
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Heidi Tweedel, Lafayette Utilities System Spokesperson 
337-534-6043 cell| htweedel@lus.org 
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